COMANCHE NATION HOUSING AUTHORITY

“SERVICE WITH PRIDE”

1918 E. Gore BLvp
Lawton, QK 73501
PH 580.357.4956 * FAX 580.357.1103

April 5, 2021

Subject: Recommendation for NUMUNU Staffing

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure to write this recommendation for Edward Tahhahwah and Riley Mowatt with
NUMUNU Staffing.

The Comanche Nation Housing Authority (CNHA) has worked with several other employment
recruitment services seeking qualified employees and have found it difficult to find suitable employees
that were consistently screened based on the specific needs of open positions. NUMUNL! Staffing has
been far beyond the best company, finding highly qualified staff for our exact needs.

The CNHA was awarded a 3 million dollar grant project and needed to quickly find highly gualified
employees to run the project. NUMUNU Staffing listened to our needs and went to work interviewing,
screening, and sending several employees for interview within days. We now have three (3) staff
members who were able to train on-the-job for a day and a half and began administering the grant
effortlessly. In our opinion, it was all due to the NUMURNU Staffing recruiter’s great communication and
understanding our specific needs. Edward and Riley are very professional and service driven.

The CNHA is pleased to recommend NUMUNU Staffing and the recruiting staff.

Thank you,
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Jackie Wahnee

Director of Housing Management
Comanche Nation Housing Authority
iwahnee @comanchehousing.com




